
Board Report Rochester Elementary EC1- December

Principal’s Report:
● Our partnership with the JH continues to be a great

program that fosters leadership within the
classroom. This month the junior high students read
a book to students and completed a craft project. It
was an exciting time for all.

● In lieu of our traditional Kindergarten winter program
this year we will be hosting a Kindergarten family
event called “Holiday in the Halls”. Please take a
moment to look over the invitation and consider
stopping by!

○ Holiday in the Halls

Upcoming Events @ Rochester Elementary School
★ Elf on the bus…. TBD🙂
★ AIMSweb Winter Benchmarking will begin after winter break
★ Holiday Party Dates-

○ Winter Dec 20
○ Feb 14


